
 
 

 
 

 
Ministry of Education 
and Child Care 

Office of the Minister 
 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9045 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC  V8W 9E2 

Location: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria 

 

 
 
April 20, 2023 

 
Ref: 288706 

 
Carolyn Broady, Chair  
West Vancouver Board of Education 
 
Email: cbroady@wvschools.ca  
 
Dear Carolyn Broady: 
 
Thank you for your email and invitation of December 16, 2022, regarding an invitation to visit 
the West Vancouver school district. I apologize for the delay in responding.  
 
I would love the opportunity to visit your district, as schedules allow, and have asked the team to 
bring this forward as school district visits are being organized over the coming months. 
 
Thank you again for your letter. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rachna Singh 
Minister of Education and Child Care 
 
cc: Karen Lee, Executive Assistant  

Karin Kirkpatrick, MLA, West Vancouver Capilano  
 Jordan Sturdy, MLA, West Vancouver Sea-to-Sky  
 West Vancouver Board of Education  
 West Vancouver Schools District Leadership Team  
 West Vancouver District Parent Advisory Council  
 West Vancouver Teachers’ Association  
 West Vancouver Municipal Employees’ Association  
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